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On 25 June 2025, we presented our report on the review briefing on the 2023/24 annual 
review of the Guardians of New Zealand Superannuation.  

We included the following sentence on page 7 of the report, in relation to the Guardian’s 
relationship with Māori: 

They also said their relationship with local iwi was a large part of why they did 
not invest in an offshore windfarm in the South Taranaki Bight. 

We wish to correct this sentence to the following: 

The Guardians’ relationship with local iwi was a large part of why they did not 
participate in the Government’s fast-track process for a proposed offshore 
windfarm in the South Taranaki Bight. 

We apologise to the Guardians for this error and recommend that the House take note of this 
report.  

 


